
From: Skahill, Tina M. <Tina.Skahill@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Thursday, November 3, 2022 4:08 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: O'malley, Dana <dana.omalley@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Ethics Notification §2-156-142(12) 
 

Executive Director Berlin, 
 
Pursuant to the above, I am notifying the Ethics Board that I attended an event  in my official 
capacity as a City of Chicago employee. The event was sponsored by Building Public Interest 
(BPI) on today's date at 1200 hours at 353 N. Clark. Refreshments were served. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tina Skahill 
Executive Director 
Office of Constitutional Policing and Reform 
Chicago Police Department 
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